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Principals Message 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Welcome back to Term 4. I trust you all had an enjoyable break and are ready for term 4.  

 

T20 Cricket Day 

On Thursday 14th October, students from Year 3-6 will attend the Woolworths Cricket Blast School Cup 

day in Southern Cross. All students from Year 3-6 are expected to attend as it is a part of our physical 

education program. There will be NO shop lunches for senior students on this day. They will require a 

packed lunch and recess as well as a water bottle. Please ensure your child has on decent footwear and 

sunscreen in the morning. Students will have access to sunscreen during the day. Junior students will 

remain at school with Miss Burton and Mrs Capelli and can still have shop lunches. 

 

Icy Poles 

As we are entering Term 4, pie warmer lunches are no longer available and the year 6 students will be    

selling icy poles for 50c on a Friday afternoon. The year 6 students will decide on what they would like to 

raise money for each term. This term they have decided to raise money for animal charities. Thank you 

for supporting our school and this fantastic cause.  

 

Scitech  

On Tuesday 19th October, we will be hosting a Scitech show for both the Junior and Senior rooms. The   

seniors will participate in a show and workshop titled “Element of Surprise” and the junior students will  

participate in a “Mix & Make” show and workshop. Both the show and workshop focus on the Chemical    

Science curriculum which has been our focus during science lessons in term 3. We look forward to these 

shows and I hope students enjoy the opportunity to explore some science concepts in an engaging way.  

 

Swimming Lessons 

Swimming lessons have been confirmed for Week 7 & 8 (22nd November to 3rd December). The lessons 

will be run in the usual format where students from year 1-6 take their lunch to the pool and eat when 

their lesson is over. Kindy students do not participate in, in-term swimming lessons. They will remain at 

school with Miss Burton for the duration of the lessons. As more information becomes available to us 

regarding swimming lessons, we will pass it on.  

 

Lauren Suttie 

Principal 
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Upcoming Events 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Weekend 

Week 1 

11/10 

School Develop-
ment Day        Stu-
dents Do not At-
tend School 

12/10 

Kindy Day 

Newsletter 

13/10 

3 Year Old Kindy 

14/10 

Kindy Day 

15/10  

Week 2 

18/10 

Kindy Day 

19/10 

Kindy Day 

Scitech In-
cursion       
10 am start 

20/10 

3 Year Old Kindy 

Playgroup 

21/10 

Kindy Day 

22/10 

  

 

Week 3 

25/10 

Kindy Day 

26/10 

Kindy Day 

Newsletter 

27/10 

3 Year Old Kindy 

28/10 

Kindy Day 

STEM DAY @ 
Moorine Rock 
PS 

29/10 

  

 

 Tuesday is Library day for both classrooms—please bring 

in your library bags 

 Wednesday 13th October—Three Year old Kindy  

 Tuesday 19th October—Scitech Incursion 

 Wednesday 20th October—Three Year old Kindy  

 Wednesday 27th October—Three Year old Kindy  

 Thursday 28th October—STEM day at Moorine Rock—St  

      Josephs and SCDHS join us on this day 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  



STARS OF THE WEEK AND MERIT AWARDS FOR THE TERM 

Senior Room Star of the Week 

Term Three Week Ten 

 

Junior Room Star of the Week 

Term Three Week Ten 

Merit Awards 

Angelo Guerini for working consistently and being a polite and co-operative class member. 

Jye Jackson for his growing maturity as a grade 3 student in the senior class. 

Chelsea Glass for your friendly greeting every morning and your great class work. 

Daniella Berry for always giving 100% to all aspects of school life, you are a super star Daniella. 

Reece Jackson for being helpful to other class members when completing translations in Indonesian. 

Evie Glass for completing and writing science investigations correctly and independently. 

Brodie Maddock for his work in letters and number recognition.  

Aliyah Dickenson for completing tasks to the best of her ability.  

Caitlyn Krauss for her positive and happy attitude to school life.  Keep on smiling Caitlyn. 



FROM OUR JUNIOR ROOM WITH MS BURTON 
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FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS AND MISS SUTTIE 
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FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS AND MISS SUTTIE 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS AND MISS SUTTIE 
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FROM OUR SENIOR ROOM WITH MR ELLIS AND MISS SUTTIE 



 

 

FROM THE ART ROOM WITH MRS NICHOLL 

From The Art Room 
The final term is suddenly upon us, but it will still be full of  many learn-

ing experiences. 

Junior Science – the junior students all scored well in their ‘materials’ 

test at the end of  term so after a couple more investigations of  the 

changing and purpose of  a material we will complete a STEM project 

to  apply this knowledge to a problem solving situation. 

PE – We will continue with our development of  teeball/softball skills. 

Hopefully by the end of  this program the students will not find the use 

of  the mitt so unusual. 

Indonesian – The students are still completing the inclusion of  body 

parts in basic conversations.  I aim to complete oral tests on a conver-

sation in Indonesian from week 3. 

Computer Skills – The students can now make their own collages on 

Scratch with a multiple of  characters changing direction, speed and 

size.  Next we will add speech bubbles and sound in preparation for 

their story project. 

 

                 SAVE THE DATE 

 

                                       Christmas Concert and Awards Night will 

be held on Saturday, 11th December  

commencing at 6 pm. 

 

Everyone is welcome to attend. 



Happy Birthday 

No birthdays for this coming fortnight 

School Lunches 

 

The Moorine Rock Hotel is no longer doing school lunches and the 

Moorine Rock General Store will be doing them again..   Thank you to 

the Lance and Emma for doing the lunches for us. 

A new menu was sent home last term with the students.  If you did not 

receive yours, please let me know. 

Please have your orders in prior to Thursday morning.  Accounts will 

be offered again, please contact the Shop on  0499 390 926 to organise. 

Pie Warmers 

 

Pie warmer lunches will cease this term as the warmer weather is 

here.   






